
Mr. David helbye 	 9/4/92 
1280 Raymond Ave., 
St. Paul, HIT 55108 

Dear Ir. iielbye, 

I would appreciate it very much if-your library did have all my books and I do 

thank you for wanting them to. 

I.  also appreciat the two enclosed papers. I'll read them when I've some free time. 

One movie on Peletier was produced by a friend of mine. He'd been the assistant 

producer and he finished the job up. I do not recall the title. He did the only really good 

documentary on the JFK assassination, "Reasonable Doubt." His name is Gerard Selby and 

that cassette is in the stores. 

While I have not followsd the Peletier case closely I am in general familiar with it 

and it appears to be anotheli of the so many miscarriages of j4stice we suffer. 

its I think about it )erhaps that movie is "Incident at Y4lala." Perhaps the story 

will say. hiter. I read this I'll send it to him. 

I have some recolection of Harlan Cleveland when he was in the government but did 

not recall that he was a columnist. I'll be pleased is he is fans  liar with my work but 

I do not recall all those who got books from me nor all the bookstores that did in their 

areas. 

People you'd not expect to be interested have been, as this story illustrates. Fred 

Fielding was a Nixon White housem lawyer. He also was counsel to Ipagan. A friend who 

was once at a gatheing in his apartment saw a copy of Whitewash on his bookshelves. 

I appreciateyourinterest, effort and kind comments and thank you for them all. 

Sincerely, 

Neftej 

Harold Weisberg 


